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Human beings are the

only living things that care

about lines on a map. Wild

animals and plants know

no borders, and they are

unaware of the social and

economic forces that  deter-

mine their future. Because

many of these creatures are

migratory or distributed

across the artificial bound-

aries that we humans have

drawn, they cannot be con-

served without the coopera-

tion of government, private

sector, and scientific partners

in each of the affected coun-

tries. Such wide-scale partici-

pation is essential for apply-

ing an ecosystem approach

to wildlife conservation.

This edition of the Bulletin

features some examples of

cooperative activities for the

survival and recovery of rare

plants and animals in Mexico

and bordering areas of the

United States.
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PACIFIC REGION—REGION ONE Eastside Federal Complex, 911 N.E. 11th Ave, Portland OR 97232

California, Hawaii, Idaho, Nevada, Oregon, David B. Allen, Regional Director  (503)231-6118
Washington, American Samoa, Commonwealth Steve Thompson, Manager, California/Nevada Office (916)414-6464
of the Northern Mariana Islands, http://pacific.fws.gov/

Guam and the Pacific Trust Territories

SOUTHWEST REGION—REGION TWO P.O. Box 1306, Albuquerque, NM 87103

Arizona, New Mexico, Oklahoma, and Texas H. Dale Hall, Regional Director  (505)248-6282
http://southwest.fws.gov/

MIDWEST REGION—REGION THREE Federal Bldg., Ft. Snelling, Twin Cities MN 55111

Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Michigan, Robyn Thorson, Regional Director  (612)715-5301
Minnesota, Missouri, Ohio, and Wisconsin  http://midwest.fws.gov/

SOUTHEAST REGION—REGION FOUR 1875 Century Blvd., Suite 200, Atlanta, GA 30345

Alabama, Arkansas, Louisiana, Georgia, Kentucky, Sam Hamilton, Regional Director  (404)679-7086
Mississippi, North Carolina, South Carolina, Florida,  http://southeast.fws.gov/
Tennessee, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin Islands

NORTHEAST REGION—REGION FIVE 300 Westgate Center Drive, Hadley, MA 01035

Connecticut, Delaware, Maine, Maryland, Mamie Parker, Regional Director  (413)253-8300
Massachusetts, New Hampshire,  http://northeast.fws.gov/
New Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island,
Vermont, Virginia, and West Virginia

MOUNTAIN-PRAIRIE REGION—REGION SIX P.O. Box 25486, Denver Federal Center, Denver CO 80225

Colorado, Kansas, Montana, Nebraska, North Ralph O. Morgenweck, Regional Director  (303)236-7920
Dakota, South Dakota, Utah, and Wyoming http://mountain-prairie.fws.gov/

ALASKA REGION—REGION SEVEN 1011 E. Tudor Rd., Anchorage, AK 99503

Alaska Rowan Gould, Regional Director  (907)786-3542
http://alaska.fws.gov/
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